
Dear Students,

We hope this email finds you safe and healthy.

Our friendly Panther wanted to share a quick video message with you on YouTube:

https://youtu.be/I_8fu3uC5eM

Enjoy your weekend and thank you for choosing Chaffey College. Sincerely,

Alisha Rosas
Executive Director of Equity, Outreach and Communication
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